To the Principal of Obchodná akadémia, F. Madvu 2, Prievidza in Slovakia

## 6 August 2019



Dear Sir, I am pleased to inform you, that your institution has been admitted as a member to the worldwide UNESCO Associated Schools Network (ASPnet). You will soon be receiving from your National Coordinator a certificate of membership signed by the Director-General of UNESCO.

By joining the ASPnet, you and your school community have taken an important decision.

You have committed to promoting UNESCO's ideals and reinforcing the humanistic, cultural and international dimensions of education through innovative teaching and learning approaches and practices in your school. UNESCO and your APSnet National Coordinator will provide technical guidance and support to your work, assist you in communicating and collaborating with other ASPnet schools and diffuse good practices and the results of your and other schools' work.

Yours sincerely, Sabine Detzel, International Coordinator, Unit for the UNESCO Associated Schools Network (ASPnet)